
October 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We would like to take Year 5 on an Educational Visit to Holdenby House on Tuesday 26th 

November.  Our next theme is the ‘Off with her Head’ which is based in the Tudor 

period.  We will be spending the day at Holdenby House where the children will be involved 

in a range of workshops including cooking and dancing. 

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch (in a disposable bag).  If your child is entitled 

to free school meals we can provide a school packed lunch if required.  Please inform the 

school office by Friday 22nd November. 

 

In order to allow this visit to go ahead, we would need a contribution of £10 by Tuesday 

19th November.   If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium Vouchers these may be used for 

this purpose.  Payment can also be made via the Parentmail APP, cash or cheque.   Please fill 

in and return the slip below. 

 

To make the occasion more fun and authentic the children are encouraged to dress up in a 

simple Tudor costume.  Please see attached. 

 

As always, we thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Janet Hunt 

Year 5 Teaching Team 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 5   Holdenby House  Tuesday 26th November 2019. 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………..    Class………………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Holdenby House.         

 

I  enclose a contribution of  £10 

 

I have paid by Pupil Premium Voucher                              Parentmail APP 

 

Medical information  (including use of inhaler)  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Emergency Contact Number………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer 



 


